
WELCOME!

Meeting Together In Prayer
(Weekly Church Prayer Focus)
Pray that our brothers and sisters who are suffering
would sense that their suffering is not meaningless,
but purposeful. Pray that people around them will
see that God is at work in their lives so that His
glory will be on display for the world to see.

THIS WEEK
TUES…………..Ladies Bible Study 9:30 AM
WED…………….AWANA 6 PM, Youth Group 6:15 PM
FRI……………….Men’s Bible Study - 7 AM

NEXT SUNDAY
9:30 AM - Sunday School
10:45 AM - Worship Service
Sermon Text:The Poor in Spirit - Matthew 5:3

Ministry Volunteers next Sunday
Sunday School Nursery: Torie Grubb
Nursery: Torie & Garrett Grubb
Children’s Church(ages 3-5): Dirk & Amanda Elings
Greeters: Jean Egan

LOOKING AHEAD
Jan 15: Ladies Prayer Time Special Event 12 PM
Jan 18: MAMMA BREAK 9-10:30 AM
Jan 21: Annual Meeting
Jan 25: Mission Committee Meeting 6:30 PM

For information about the ministries listed above, please visit
CMC’s website, conradmissionchurch.com or contact the

church office (406.278.3553,
conradmissionchurchmt@gmail.com

ANNOUNCEMENT

Greeters Needed: There is a new sign up sheet
for greeters on the gather table. Please sign up if
you can be a greeter for a Sunday. There are a lot
of dates open. Thank you

ANNUAL MEETING will be on Sunday, January 21.
So if you are a member please plan on being there
as a quorum is needed to pass important business
of the church.
There will be a potluck following church:
A-L: Bring a main dish and dessert,
M-Z: Bring a main dish and side/salad
The meeting will start at 1:30 PM following the
potluck.

The Nominating Committee has recommended
Allan Underdal for a 2nd Term as Elder.
They have recommended Garrett Grubb, Ryan
Wood, and Locke Mellott for 1st Term as Deacons
for 2024. Please contact Pastor Josh if you have
any questions regarding this.

The Mission Committee will have a dinner
meeting at Pastor Josh’s home on Thursday,
January 25 at 6:30 PM.

Ladies Prayer Time Special Event: Starting
Monday, January 15 at noon. ”Golgotha
Reflection” a music centered experience through
the stations of the cross. Written and composed by
Jesse & Leah Roberts to help the curious better
understand the truth and importance of Jesus’
crucifixion. Complementing the beautiful visual
history that surrounds the “Stations of the Cross”
tradition, they composed fourteen, scripture-based
original songs that invite the mind and heart to
experience the Savior's suffering in new ways. With
original music at its core. The Golgotha experience
uses powerful visuals, God’s Word, and guided
prayer, to draw people nearer to Jesus.
A folder with scripture and music will be provided.
The first meeting will be: Jesus in the garden and
Jesus betrayed by Judah. Starting Monday, January
15 at noon and continuing until Resurrection
Sunday March 31.

families with small children~We’re so glad you’re here!
Infants and children of all ages are welcome to stay with you
during the service. Or, if you prefer, we also have childcare
available in the Nursery (down the hall, 4th door on the right),
as well as Children’s Church (ages 3-K, during the sermon). You
are also welcome to use the Family Room located at the back
of the auditorium if your child needs a little extra wiggle room.
Finally, there are some kids’ activity bags in the back of the
auditorium for use during the service.
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Sermon Notes

True Happiness
Matthew 5:3-12

CMC LEADERSHIP (2023)

PASTOR JOSH NELSON
406-471-9497
joshnelsoncmc@gmail.com

BOARD of ELDERS BOARD of DEACONS
Mark Grubb Joe Broesder
Glenn Steele Joe Irvin
John Kleinsasser Loren Utterback
Allan Underdal Ryan Wood

Garrett Grubb

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT
Elin Hohman

CHURCH COUNCIL
Pastor, Elders, Deacons
Clerk (Sharon Mellott)
Treasurer (Rebecca Broesder)
Awana Commander (Joe Irvin)
Sunday School Superintendent (TBD)
Music Ministry Leader (Cynthia Grubb)
Women’s Ministry Representative

NOMINATING COMMITTEE for 2024
Elders/Deacons:
Mark Grubb, Loren Utterback, Steve Farrar, Pastor
Josh

Church directories are located on table by the office in the lobby.
To have your name added to the church directory, to update
your contact info, or to request a church mailbox, please email
the church office. You may also write your request on the
enclosed Connection Card.

Josh Nelson, Pastor

January 14, 2024
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